& Children's Centre

26 May 2022

Dear Parent / Carer,

Re: Year 5 Polar Bear and Gazelle class Science Workshop at Michael Tippett School

| am pleased to inform you that Polar Bear and Gazelle classes will be doing a Science/ Solar System
Workshop at Michael Tippett School; Heron Rd, London SE24 OHZ on Thursday 9" June 2022,

The transport arrangements for this trip: Walking.

Departure time from Jessop’s will be 9.30 and 11.00 and children will arrive back at school at 11.00 and
12.30.

Your child will not require a packed lunch for this trip.

Could you please fill in the slip below, and return it to the class teacher by Monday 6" June 2022.

Unfortunately, your child will not be able to go if we do not receive the slip on time.

Yours sincerely,
PP DcDaukn?
Miss Oppong and Mr Flaherty
Year 5 Polar Bear and Gazelle Science Workshop at Michael Tippett School
Please give your permission for your child to attend the trip by going to the trips and events section on

Scopay or by completing the slip below:

Childs Name Class

*| give/* do not give (delete as appropriate) permission for my child to go on the above outing.

Signed: (Parent/Carer) Dated:

BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS
Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools

Jessop Primary School Tel: 0207 2742 333 Execvutive Headteacher
Lowden Road Email: admin@jessop.lambeth.sch.uk Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH
London SE24 OBJ Web: jessop.lambeth.sch.uk Head of School

Kenneth Baffoe

. J

JessopPrimary



